
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               10th  March 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
’Respect is a two way street’ 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 
13  Mar  Multi-skills 3:00 – 3:45pm (last club) 
14  Mar  Clubs 3:00 – 3:45pm          (last club) 
17  Mar   1D Biscuit Day 
17  Mar   Own Clothes Day (bring an egg) 
20 Mar   Neurodiversity Week 
23 Mar   Easter Bingo 3pm Junior Hall 
23 Mar   1D Class Assembly 
28 Mar   Parents Evening (letter to follow) 
29 Mar   Parents Evening (letter to follow) 
31 Mar   Break up for Easter 1.15pm 
 
 

British Science Week 

This week we have been celebrating British 
Science Week. To start off our celebrations 
we had a visit from the Year 9 pupils from 
Holly Lodge. They were able to help us to 
investigate the theme for the week which was 
about Connections. We have had an amazing 
time exploring and investigating a range of 
scientific concepts. Check out our Twitter 
feed for pictures! 

 

 

 

Own Clothes Day 
 

We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 
17th  March to support our Easter Bingo. 
Children can come to school wearing their 
own clothes in return for an Easter egg. 
 

 
 

CLOTHES 4 THE 
COMMUNITY 

FRIDAY 24th March 9-10am 

Bethel Church, Green Lane, L13 7EA 

Good quality second-
hand school uniform – 

Free! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
07871782263   - School Mobile 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       87% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          91%              
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           96% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           93% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           89% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           94% 
 
Only 1 class in green this week – 
well done to Poppies for great 
attendance! 

 
Overall Attendance 

 
93% 

 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 

Safer Sleep Week 
 

Next Week is Safer Sleep Week – check out 
our Twitter page for more information. 
 
 

 

Easter HAF 

The Easter HAF programme starts on the 3rd April and 

there are lots of great activities happening over the 

school holidays.  Children and young people will be 

able to access hundreds of activities throughout the 

Easter break including specific provision available for 

children with SEND or additional needs, at no cost to 

you. There’s a great range of activities across the city 

including boxing, trampolining, football, music, 

dance, cycling, cooking, climbing, films, bowling, 

arts and crafts, drama, a make up course, trips out, 

Eurovision themed activities and much more!  Every 

day there will be a meal available for every child that 

attends. 

To find out where your nearest scheme and all the 
details of what is on click on this link - 
https://merseyplay.com/easter-haf-holiday-activities-
food/ or visit www.Merseyplay.com and click on the 
Easter HAF link (available on Friday 10th March). 

 

School Telephone System 
 

Please note, we have a new digital telephone 
system in school which operates using 
broadband. In the event of losing 
connection, we have a mobile number which 
you can call if you are unable to contact us: 
 

07871782263 


